
PARKING
Parking is available in and around The Groynes,  
near the start of the new Western Belfast Bypass.  
Follow the signs and our parking teams directions  
to find a spot to start exploring from.

Mobility parking right by the heart of the  
community open day is also available.

Follow the NZ Transport Agency’s regional 
Facebook page for the latest details:  

www.facebook.com/nztasouthisland

EXPLORE THE 
WESTERN 
BELFAST BYPASS
Come along to the community open day 
and check out Canterbury’s newest stretch 
of highway before it opens to traffic

•	 Information hub �

•	 Machinery display

•	 View highlights of the road

•	� New walking and cycling 
facilities

•	 Local food vendor stalls

Sunday  
29 October 2017

10.00am –  
2.00pm

CYCLERUNWALK


